NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
(N.J.A.C.5:34-9.3a)
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

FOR REGISTERED MUNICIPAL ACCOUNTANT TO PERFORM 

AUDIT SERVICES FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2021 AND SPECIAL SEWER AUDIT

RFP NO. 2021-33

The City of Paterson, Finance Department has find it necessary to cancel the above name RFP currently scheduled for opening on Wednesday, February 24, 2021
We thank you for your indulgence in this matter, and if you should have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you,

Harry Cevallos, 
Qualified Purchasing Agent

City of Paterson

973-321-1340

